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Dear Parents/ Carers, 

 

Friday 18th March is Comic Relief Day. 

 

We have decided this year to wear something red and have crazy hair to celebrate. 

 

We will not be taking any money in school so if you would like to donate to comic relief 

please follow this link: https://donation.comicrelief.com/ 

 

Thank you for your continued support 

 

Clare Campbell 

 

Headteacher 
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